Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors,

The proposal to eliminate 75% of MCFSC’s base funding is extremely disappointing
at best, and unimaginable at worst.

As a member of the Robinson Creek Road Fire Safe Council, we have been working
diligently to decrease the fuel load in our one lane in/one lane out road, which Cal
Fire considers to be one of the most dangerous road systems for emergency exits
during a fire event.

The MCFSC'’s help in obtaining grant funds to assist communities like ours to be as
safe as possible has been INVALUABLE. To even consider reducing their funding at
this time when we are experiencing a severe drought year with heavily laden forests of
dead and dying trees would be a tragic mistake!

Please reconsider your proposal.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Sheryl Greene



